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Dear Member

Thank you for your support during last season; it only seems like five minutes ago we were sending out our annual membership letter to you all! 

I hope you have all had a successful season and enjoyed the improvements we are currently making to the golf course and the facilities, when most courses around us have been closed during periods of the winter we have been very fortunate and been able to remain open, so huge thanks to the green staff for making this feasible. 

We are very excited for this season as we have already seen an increase in our membership with juniors and adults both joining our ever growing club. There is also a huge increase in the Texas scramble events we have been holding involving new and current members and their families.
Last year’s Captains day was a huge success with high entries of players who supported Stefan on his day, we all had lots of fun on and off the course with a mini golf competition being held after the main event, which I think this will become an annual event from now onwards. 
The season is being started with a new event called The Green Keepers Revenge, this is a fun event where you will see the flags in some unusual positions on the greens, it would be great if you would all attend and enter our first competition of the new season commencing. 
Quite a few of our members are now playing on Wednesday mornings from 9:30am and on a Friday from 12pm also Saturday mornings 10:0am, this is an opportunity where you can turn up meet new and existing members to play 9 holes and pop into the clubhouse for a coffee or a beer.  

I Hope you have all been in the clubhouse and tried Bobby Barista’s coffee shop, where throughout the day, he serves freshly cooked food with his freshly ground coffee and hot Belgian chocolate it is a great addition to our facility. 

We have set up a closed group on a Facebook page, so it will support all members with updates and general information about the golf course and to set up games between members etc please ask to be added to group contact Liam Butler 07807 744891.
We are looking forward to you re-joining us this season.

The membership fees for 2019/2020 season have been revised and are as follows; we are offering current member this year a reduced fee of £10 when you pay in full before 1st April 2019
Members Fees

· 7 Day Member - £399

· Senior (65+) - £299

· Junior Membership (U12) – £50

· Junior Membership (13-16) - £60

· 17-20: £155

· 21-24: £210
· 25-27: £255
· 28-30: £295
· Ladies £175
· Affiliate Membership: £149
· Range to Green Membership: see staff for packages 

Payment plans available please ask a member of staff
Membership Benefit



Unlimited access to golf course

Free use of short game area



Entry to club competitions




Official CONGU handicaps


21 bay golf range to practice on your games, discount Range Balls 

Discounts on all Equipment and stock 

You will also receive Vouchers 

£5 off one Club Golf Shirt

£50 off a set of Golf Clubs 

£10 off a pair of Golf shoes 

Free Complementary 100 Range Balls 

Free 30 Minute Golf Lesson with our Golf Professional 

For our range of payment plans please see enclosed fees

Please complete enclosed forms and return to the above address, all subscriptions will need to be paid before or on the 1st of April 2019
We look forward to you joining us for another year at Sedgley Golf Club.

Yours Sincerely,

Sedgley Golf Club
